From: Stacia Sluder

To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: 633-711 West Badger Rd.
Date: Friday, March 22, 2024 9:50:54 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

As a community member and resident of the area, I support this plan to provide our community with a community
center and the demolition permit to create two lots for this plan.
Thank you,

Stacia
Current resident of the Madison mobile home park.
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